PORT OF LOPEZ
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING

February 21, 2019
CALL TO ORDER

Chairman Paul Henriksen called the meeting to order at 1:00 p.m.  In attendance were Commissioners Kenn Aufderhar and Steve Adams and clerk Helen Cosgrove.  
The meeting went into executive session to interview candidates for the airport manager/ finance officer position at 1:02 p.m. expected to last 2 hours.

The meeting returned to open session at 2:50 and recessed.

The meeting was reconvened at 1:55 p.m. on February 22 to last approximately 2 hours.  

The meeting returned to open session at 3:42 p.m. and recessed.

The meeting was reconvened on February 25 at 1:00 p.m. to last approximately 1 hour.  

The meeting returned to open session at 2:00 p.m. and recessed.

The meeting was reconvened on March 4 at 1:00 p.m. to last approximately 1 hour.

The meeting returned to open session at 2:10 p.m.

No action was taken.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business, Aufderhar moved, seconded by Adams to adjourn the meeting at 2:10 p.m.
Chairman-Paul Henriksen



Secretary-Helen Cosgrove                                         
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